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Dear Mr. Kent: 

IT am writing to report an American 
Avocet which Lucille Fast and I, Eva Wiedemeyer, 
Saw near the shore of Swan Lake, which is 

two miles south and a mile east of Carroll, 

Carroll County, Iowa on May 10th between 6:30 
and 8:00 PmM. We are both members of IOU. 

Also reporting a pair of bluebirds and 
a juvenal May 28th near the south edge of the 
Sac City cemetery, Sac County,about 5:00 P.M. 

On May 13th and May 14th about 10:00 A.M. 
i had the Cape May warbler in a shrub in my 
yard. It was the first time I had seen it. 
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Hiva B. Wiedemeyer |


